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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
  

It's with great sadness and deep sorrow I am writing this letter. Our second-generation 
member, Michael Escobar suddenly passed on to the spiritual world on January 30th, 2019. 
Michael is survived by his father Humberto, mother Makiko and brothers Robert and Brian. 
Escobar family is devastated by the passing of Michael. Please keep Michael and the Escobar 
family in your prayers.  
 
Details about the Seonghwa service are being finalized and will inform everyone as soon it's 
confirmed. 

Sincerely  
Pastor Manoj  

  

     

    

 

 
  

 

 


